27th September, 1935.

Ers S« Ba Ko lghayi,
EuntabQZuROQ
Berlin.

Desr Mr. Mghayi,
With reference to your letter of 10th instant
and ours of 13th, while in Cape Town this week I asked
¥r.+ Bennie to send you your M8. He is arranging te
do so.
Yours faithfully,
For THE LOVEDALE PRESS

DIRECTOR OF PUBLICATIONS



